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On behalf of the Coalition Against Gun Violence, we are support the need to establish ongoing funding to
maintain the position into the future as the Sheriff is requesting this in his budget.

We need to continue funding for the Sheriff Dept.'s CIT Coordinator position, as well as continuation
of the county’s Co-Response pilot program.

This training is essential in order to make the Gun Violence Restraining Order more effective and
used when needed. ltis literally life saving.

Thank you,
Toni Wellewy Chair

Coalition Against Gun Violence
(805) 684-8434



